Barbara Barnes

From: Flynn, Mitch <mitch.flynn@steesefire.org>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 1:09 PM

To: Barbara Barnes

Subject: HB 299

Dear Representative Wilson,

I'am in support of HB 299 that prevents contractor employers and their employees from participating in the

Alaska Public Fmployees Retirement System. [ am such an employee and CEQ of the Steese Volunteer Fire
Department Inc. We contract fire and EMS services to the Fairbanks North Star Borough. We are not PERS
eligible and desire to keep the distance between ourselves and the borough to protect our taxpayers from any
perceived PERS liability

Thank you for your support in protecting PERS and our local taxpayers from any possible PERS liability.
Mitch Flynn, Fire Chief

Steese VFD

800 William C. Leary Lane

Fairbanks, AK 99712

907-457-1519 oftice

907-347-7685 cell

mitch. flynn(@steesefire.org




